
Upcoming Events

8-7: Art & Noise. The Sanctuary. 5-
Midnight.

8-7: Family Farm Fun Day. Union
Station Train Shed. 10-2pm.

8-7: Needle Felted Toadstool
Workshop. Southern Art & Makers. 930-
1230.

8-8: The Shindig for Child Protect.
Winter Place (454 S Goldthwaite).
8pm.

8-12: Rally on the Railroad river
Region United Way Campaign Kickoff
2021. Untion Station Train Shed. 5-
730pm

8-14: Youth Day Festival. Riverfront
Park. 11-3pm

8-14: Martina McBride. Riverfront
Park. 7pm.

8-20: Space Folk Reunion: G.E.M.S,
Electric Blue Yonder, BB Palmer. The
Snactuary. 8pm

8-21: Fall & Winter Gardening
Workshop. EAT SOUTH. 9-11am.

8-22: Exhibition Opening & Statuary
Unveiling. Alabama Department of
Archives and History. 2pm

Every Wednesday: MGM Runs Pub Run @
Leroy, 6-8pm

Each Thursday: Open Mic @ GT South,
9pm

Each Saturday: @ Eastchase, Farmers
Market, 7am

Spotlights

Business: 1616 House

It is rare to walk in the door and to
so palpalbly feel the love the owners
have for a space. But that holds true
with the house at 1616 S. Perry. This
once vacant, and left to ruin home,
has been lovingly restored to its
original beauty. It is now an event
space for folks looking to have events
in a luxurious locale with scads of
historic charm. It is so fantastic to
see a home left abanonded get new
life, now we just need to get more of
Monntgomery to do the same! For more
check out the1616house.com

Art: The Art of Meghan Clemm

Many folks will know Meghan Clemm as
the person behind the camera for their
most treasured events, such as
weddings or maternity shoots. But
beyond that where you aware that she
also does fine art photgraphy? She
does, and it’s fantastic. Often
ethereal, frequently whimiscal,
always haunting. You can see her fine
art account on intsgram at: m.clemm

Music: Original Mustard Mag

If you hadn’t guessed, we have a
special love for zines, guides, and
diy information sliging. We also love
the punk scene, and that is why we
love Original Mustard as much as we
do. Put out by Pete Uke, it is a labor
of love for our little scene that
punches outside its weight class. A
low level music mag for low level
people is their motto, and we love it.
Issue 3 just dropped, check it out at:
originalmustardmag.wixsite.com/
originalmustard

FOR MORE VISIT: HILLTOPHOWLERS.ORG OR LIKE US @THEHILLTOPHOWLERS ON FACEBOOK OR INSTAGRAM

August 2021


